
2013

2015

A BRIEF HISTORY OF

2014

Initial planning phase of Access Tusc
Regional research
Brainstorming Session with interested parties

Community Launch Event.
Formalized Membership Tiers.
First formal service-driven event.
Participation in county Service Directory.
State of Ohio official Corporation Status achieved.
Tax ID obtained.
501c3 Application Submitted, and approved.
By-Laws drafted for approval.

2017
HUB Model – Forum/Planning Meeting
Development of HUB Sub-committee
Executive Board, Secretary changed from J.J. Boroski
to Yvette Schupbach

Committee formalized meeting times
                       Mission and Concepts developed

                    Grant Application for HealthPath Ohio
                       Logo, Website, Brochure development

2016
Strategic Plan Approved

                          2nd Annual Warm Hand-Off
              1st Health Forum: Transforming Our Health
                     Acquired Directors and Officers Policy

                    Participated with Community Health
Needs Assessment and Planning

2018
Executive Board, 2nd Vice Chair changed from Pam

Ferrell to Kim Nathan
              HUB Model Pilot program named Bridges to

Wellness
                   Access Tusc hires part-time coordinator

for Bridges to Wellness Pilot.
Bridges To Wellness was awarded first grant from
ADAMHS Board and begins seeing participants. 2019

Bridges to Wellness applies for Ohio
Commission on Minority Health grant funding
and receives award for program start-up.

2020
BTW HUB begins work within grant. Applies and
receives Level 1 Certification from the Pathways
Community HUB Institute following Medicaid
contracting with 4 plans and contracting with
software system Care Coordination System. 
 ODOT announced seeking rural agency for public
transportation and Access Tusc applied and was
awarded. Worldwide pandemic COVID-19 also took
place at this time and in Spring of 2020 the State of
Ohio conducted a mandated “lockdown.”

2021
Access Tusc Transit was launched in January of
2022 (public transportation service funded by
ODOT). By-Laws revised, removing Advisory
Council paid memberships. BTW HUB
completed its 2nd year of operations as Level 1
certified HUB. Tusc County Directory of
Services continued and published again for
public. Facebook page launched and
managed by contracted employee. J. Kinsey
stepped down as Founder/Chair and filled
Executive Director position. Paige (Frank)
Dugan was hired as new HUB Director.
Shannon Hursey was named Director of Transit.
Employment grew to 15 individuals.

2022
BTW HUB receives recertification

and now contracts with 11 partner
agencies and 18 Community Health

Workers.  Transit grew by over 30% and
grew fleet to 11 vehicles.  Access Tusc
was awarded 1.3 mil by Appalachian

Regional Commission and now
employs 24 staff.

Access Tusc will actively collaborate, educate, and
coordinate social and health services to

Tuscarawas and surrounding counties to establish
effective relationships to improve access and
integrated care for the communities we serve.

TODAY
Today, we continue to serve residents from eight
different counties with a variety of social services
through wonderful community partners!


